MAYOR
Caroline Simmons

December 12, 2023

Ms. Lyda Ruijter
Town Clerk

City of Stamford

888 Washington Blvd.
Stamford, CT

Dear Ms. Ruijter:

CITY OF STAMFORD
ZONING BOARD
LAND USE BUREAU
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
Matthew Quifiones

Land Use Bureau Chief
Ralph Blessing

Principal Planner
Vineeta Mathur

(203) 9774716
vmathur@stamfordet.qov

Associate Planner
Lindsey Cohen

(203) 9774388
lcohen@stamfordct.gov

This letter is to inform you that the Zoning Board’s Meeting scheduled for Monday, December 18,

2023 has been canceled.

The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday, January 8, 2024.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 203-977-4714.

Thank you,

Ralph B} sm%

Land Use Bureau Chief
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